
You're Invited to a Heartwarming Holiday 

Music Celebration! 

Dear Friends and Family, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to invite you to join us for a festive evening 

filled with heartwarming music and joyful company. Let us come together to celebrate the spirit 

of the season! 

Details of the Celebration 

• Date: December 15, 2023 

• Time: 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

• Location: Our home - 123 Holiday Lane, Festive Town 

Enjoy delightful performances by some local musicians, sing along to your favorite holiday 

classics, and indulge in seasonal treats and hot cocoa. 

Please RSVP by December 1st so we can prepare for a wonderful evening together. 

We can't wait to celebrate with you! 

Warmest wishes, 

The Johnson Family 


